Glenmorrie Neighborhood Association

The City of Lake Oswego

2013

Dear Neighbor,


The Glenmorrie Neighborhood Association has undertaken a neighborhood-wide preparedness plan in case a large-scale emergency occurs in our neighborhood (earthquake, flood, etc.). 

Though we highly value your privacy and time, we ask that you take a moment to print out and complete the attached Glenmorrie Emergency Notification form in order to better assist one another should disaster strike. We ensure that any information disclosed on this form will be kept secure until such time as an emergency situation warrants its dissemination—to designated emergency-support neighbors or municipal and/or emergency personnel. 


You will find several types of information requested on this Glenmorrie Emergency Notification form. None of it is meant to be overly or needlessly intrusive and is only requested to serve you and your property in the event of an emergency. Additionally, there is an opportunity to indicate equipment or skills you may have that you are willing to offer should the neighborhood-emergency situation warrant. 


Please be assured that completion of this form is voluntary. You may complete all, a portion, or disregard it entirely. However, if you do opt to contribute information, please return it in either of these two ways:

· Regular mail to GNA President Liz Hartman, 1748 Glenmorrie Terrace, Lake Oswego OR 97034, or…

· Scan/save the form as a PDF and send as an email attachment to glenmorrie@aol.com


It is our hope and expectation that in the event of a large-scale emergency, our efforts now to pool our resources and share information (in a limited, secure manner) may be of benefit to us all.


Sincerely,


Glenmorrie Neighborhood Association Board

